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Kieling, John, NMENV '1J ENTERED 
From: Aande1285@aol.com 

Sent: Monday, April 19, 20104:29 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: LANL OPEN BURN PERMIT 

Dear sir, 

I am writing to input our support for allowing LANL to continue treating its explosive wastes by open 
burning. These wastes are an unavoidable result of the Lab's support of the Nation's security and 
defense requirements. This important work must continue. Open burning is far safer and less 
expensive than any alternative. Please allow this activity to continue. 

Sincerely, 

Allan and Linda Anderson 
1285 Los Pueblos 
Los Alamos, NM 
87544 

33433 
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